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Media release too short, says NCIAC 

This media release is too short, according to the National Centre for Inference Assumption and 

Conjecture. 

Chief Executive Officer Grace Mushroom said that the media release needs to be padded out a bit. 

“Throw in a quote or something,” Ms Mushroom said. 

Despite adding a quote, the media release remains short. 

Oh well. 
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